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Mr. David Trego, CEO/General Manager
Fayetteville Public Works Commission
PO Box 1089

Fayetteville, NC 28302

SUBJECT: Fayetteville Public Works Commission
Rockfish Creek Basin Peak Flow Facilities
Project No. C5370434-14

Dear Mr. Trego:

This is to inform you that the Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) and the
Environmental Assessment have been submitted to the State Clearinghouse. The documents will be
advertised for thirty (30) calendar days in the N.C. Environmental Bulletin. Advertising the FONSI
is required prior to a local unit of government receiving financial support from the State Revolving
Loan program. You will be informed of any significant comment or public objection when the
advertisement period is completed.

A copy of the documents is transmitted for your record. The documents should be made
available to the public.

If there are any questions, please contact me at (919) 707-9177.

Sincerely, -

, Chief
ving Fund Section
Division of Water Infrastructure

SCK
Attachment (all cc’s)

cc: Reed Barton, PE, CDM Smith, 5400 Glenwood Ave, Suite 400, Raleigh, NC 27612
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Susan C. Kubacki (via email)
Ken Pohlig, PE

Mark Hubbard, P.E.

Jennifer Haynie

DWQ - FRO

CWSREF File (ER/EID)



